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From: Amy Gengler <a.gengler8@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 1:11 PM
To: city <city@westalliswi.gov>
Subject: Tomorrow's Hearing 2/2/21 - Concrete Construction
 
Hello,
 
I am a resident on 62nd and Washington.  I have a comment regarding the payment plan. I
understand the need to repair the sidewalks and agree it should be completed. However, especially
in the time of a pandemic, I do not feel most residents (including myself) have extra funds lying
around for this expenditure. I see there is a proposed payment plan option, which seems fair, except
for the interest rates. It does not seem right that we will have to pay a 4% interest for a project we
did not all propose. I am all for reconstructing our neighborhood, but do not think we should have to
pay interest for a payment plan. Especially not a rate in excess the current prime interest rate of
3.25%.
 
Thank you in advance for addressing this concern. 
 
Proud WA resident,
Amy Medrano 
414.530.1269
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